
From: Savoie, Tony A.
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: PLU-213 Truck Line Spill (2RP-2953)
Date: Monday, September 28, 2015 9:37:43 AM
Attachments: Signed Final C-141.pdf

PLU213_SiteClosureRequest.pdf

Mike, Heather
Please find the attached soil closure request for the truck load line spill at the PLU-213 Tank Battery
 Location.
This is another one that wasn’t discussed along with the multi-colored map in March.
Basin Cleaned this one up while working on other spills at the location.
Regards
Tony
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